
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           30th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 PGL – Barton Hall Monday 20th  – Wednesday 22nd  June 2022 

We are excited to be able to inform you of our Year 6 Residential to Barton Hall, Torquay.  Please book and 

pay for your child’s place via The Arbor App. In order to do this, go to ‘Quick Actions’, click on ‘Trips’ and 

select  ‘Year 6 PGL trip to Barton Hall’. You will also find a payment plan with instalment dates to make the 

cost of the trip easier to manage. 

We are aware that some people prefer to pay by cash or cheque.  If you wish to do so we have provided the 

instalment dates below. It would be preferable to pay via The Arbor App. 

1. 11th October 2021 £50.00 DEPOSIT 
2. 11th November 2021 £50  
3. 1st February 2022 £50 
4. 1st March 2022 £50 
5. 1st April 2022 £47 

Total £247.00 

If you have any queries please contact the school office. 

For further information about Barton Hall follow this link: 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Claire Taylor & Mrs Lucy Crouch     
Year 6 Teachers 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name __________________________________________________ Class __________ 
 

o My child will not be going on the trip to PGL 20th-22nd June 2022 
 

o My child will be going to PGL and I have paid the deposit of £50 via The Arbor App 
 
 
 
Signed _____________________________________ 
  
Date_______________________________________ 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about


 

 

 


